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	Clerk to Over Stowey Parish Council
Ms. McMurren

Jasmine Cottage

66 Keenthorne

Nether Stowey

Bridgwater

TA5 1HZ
	Strategy and Development

Sedgemoor District Council  
Bridgwater House, King Square, Bridgwater       Somerset, TA6 3AR                                            www.sedgemoor.gov.uk

0300 303 7805

DX: 745440 Bridgwater 7

development.management@sedgemoor.gov.uk

Being dealt with by: Amelia Elvé
Date: 08 December 2017


Dear Ms. McMurren,
Regulation 62A of the CIL Regulations stipulates that local councils must prepare a report for any financial year in which it receives CIL receipts through meaningful proportion. This report must be received by Sedgemoor District Council no later than the 31st December following the reported year. This means that a report of any CIL receipts received by your parish/town council in financial year 2016/17 is required by 31st December 2017. This report must include:
· The total CIL receipts for the reported year

N/A

· The total CIL expenditure for the reported year

N/A
· Summary of CIL expenditure during the reported year including the items to which CIL has been applied and the amount of CIL expenditure on each item

N/A
· Details of any notices received in accordance with regulation 59E including the total value of CIL receipts subject to notices serve and any notice served that has not been paid (Regulation 59E relates to the returning of CIL receipts by the parish/town council to Sedgemoor)

N/A
· The total amount of CIL receipts for the reported year retained at the end of the reported year and CIL receipts from previous years retained at the end of the reported year.

N/A

In addition to sending us a copy of this report, you must also publish the report on your council’s website. If your council does not have a website then we can publish it on ours to satisfy this requirement. 

If you have any questions regarding this requirement, please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you wish to respond to this correspondence by e-mail please write to development.management@sedgemoor.gov.uk.
Yours sincerely    

Amelia Elvé

CIL/S106 Monitoring Officer 

